
The Influence of Thomas Aquinas – By
Former Priest Richard Bennett

Thomas Aquinas, the most learned man in the 13th century, combined
Aristotle’s pagan philosophy with Roman Catholic Church teaching.

Life Or Death

Christianity differs from all other religions in that it does not deal in
half measures. It is an ‘either-or’ religion. You are either spiritually
alive or dead.

World War II A Religious War

World War II war rooted in the religious conflict existing between Roman
Catholicism and Protestantism since the Reformation.
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Is the Prophecy of Matthew 24:29-31 a
Future Endtime Event?

Alternative non-dispensational interpretations of Matthew 24:29-31 based on
the historical views of Protestant Reformation Bible teachers and pastors.

The Pope And The Devil

The Pope declared that God had arranged for him to meet and sign a pact with
a man whom he (the Pope) knew was little better than a devil! The so-called
“Vicar of Jesus Christ,” should sign agreements with two men, Mussolini and
Hitler, who were little better than devils!
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The Catholic Church And Women

All religious systems ruled by priestcraft have subordinated women to a state
inferior to that of men and used them as a means to power.

The Catholic Church And Economics

Opposition of the Catholic church to capitalism has its roots in the Catholic
consciousness of the fact that the feudal hegemony of the Catholic church was
broken up by the combined power of capitalism and the Protestant Reformation.

The Hierarchical Structure Of Roman
Catholicism
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The fundamental concept of authority in the Roman Catholic church is rooted
in its hierarchical structure, which is as coherent and immutable as a
pyramid. Other institutions outside it may come and go; but the table of
basic values of the church of Rome never changes or evolves.

The Nature Of Roman Catholicism

The Roman Catholic Church’s attitude towards economics, education, medicine,
its peculiar ‘moral’ code and finally, its relation to the concept of Anti-
Christ.

Pope Pius XII’s Apology for the
Vatican’s Concordat With Hitler
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Pope Pius XII admitted the Vatican’s collaboration with Hitler by means of a
concordat, which he himself signed jointly with the despicable Von Papen.

Catholic Anti-Semitism

Most if not all antisemitism comes from Catholic sources, and primarily the
Jesuits. They are using the Jews as scapegoats and blaming them for what they
themselves have done and are doing!

The Root Of Antisemitism
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Foreword from the Webmaster:

As Christians, we should not support Zionist Antichrist Israel, but neither
should we hate the Jews as a people! The Apostle Paul loved his people the
Jews and went out of his way to preach the Gospel to them. I believe all
antisemitism comes from non-Christians, those who don’t know true salvation
by grace in Jesus Christ.

This article is from the Converted Catholic Magazine of which former Roman
Catholic priest, Leo Herbert Lehmann (also known as L.H. Lehmann) is the
editor. It was first put online in PDF format by the LutheranLibrary.org.

IT HAS BEEN ESTIMATED that after the war the Jewish people in Europe, as a
result of wholesale slaughter by the Nazi-Fascists, will be so reduced in
numbers that they will never recover from their losses. Germany, even if it
loses 20 percent of its population, can make up for its losses in another
generation. But not the Jews.

This wholesale extermination of a people in the twentieth century, simply
because of their religious background, is something that both Protestants and
Catholics have much to be concerned about. For anti-Semitism is a religious
problem, intimately bound up with the most fundamental belief of Christians.
It stems from the death of Christ, the central and essential point of
Christian soteriology. It is only in Protestant countries since the
Reformation that Jews have ceased to be regarded as the ‘scapegoat’ for the
responsibility and blame in connection with the crucifixion of Jesus Christ.
Even in the United States, while the ruthless slaughter of Jews has been
taking place in Europe, the Catholic press has kept up this accusation that
the Jews killed Christ — as the picture (below), syndicated by the American
Catholic hierarchy’s official N.C.W.C. News Service, shows. Implicit in this
false accusation is an “explanation” of the horrors being meted out to Jews
in Nazi-occupied Europe at that time.
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It must seem impossible to Jews, and to Christians themselves if they give
time to consider it, that the same death of Christ on the cross could bring
the inestimable gift of salvation to one section of the human race, and at
the same time be made the curse of another. Yet it has been officially
pronounced by the Popes of Rome for centuries that the death of Christ
forever made the Jews actual slaves of Christians whom the death of Christ
made free. Here is how the great Pope Innocent III, and other popes for
centuries after him, put it:1

“Although Christian piety tolerates the Jews, whose own fault commits them to
perpetual slavery… they must not be allowed to remain ungrateful to us in
such a way as to repay us with contumely for favors and contempt for our
familiarity… As they are reprobate slaves of the Lord, in whose death they
evilly conspired (at least by the effect of the deed), let them acknowledge
themselves as slaves of those whom the death of Christ made free.”

It must first be asked, is this true Christian teaching? Did Christ so plan
that one part of the human race would be saved and made free and another part



be made the slaves of those thus freed — all by one and the same act of his
saving work? This teaching was dogmatized into the history of Europe by the
Popes of Rome up till the time of the Protestant Reformation, and is the root
cause of the slaughter of millions of innocent Jewish people that has taken
place under Nazi-Fascist domination of Europe during the past five years. It
must further be remembered that this ruthless slaughter was carried out by
the Nazi-Fascist regimes to which the Vatican allied itself by solemn
concordats — and to which it remains allied to this date. But it is not, and
could never be, true Christian teaching.

The Protestant Reformation, out of which came democratic freedoms and
equality before God of all human beings, put an end to this Roman Catholic
teaching and established it so that the Jews, even while remaining Jews by
race and religion, are the equal of Christians in their right to life,
liberty and the pursuit of happiness. It is thus that Jesus Christ himself
would have it, so that by justice, equality, love and kindness, the Jews
might eventually be led to accept Jesus Christ as their Savior. Christ
himself was born a Jew and all his apostles and followers were Jews. He was
put to death by Roman soldiers after sentence by a Roman judge. The priests
of the Jewish religion — who played politics with the officials of the Roman
government over the heads of their people, much as the Vatican does today —
conspired to have Jesus put to death by the Romans. “It is not lawful for us
to put any man to death,” they told Pilate (John 18:31). But the Jewish
people had no more to do with it than the Roman Catholic people in America
have had to do with the political intrigues of the Vatican with Hitler,
Mussolini, Franco and other Fascist dictators.

Saint Paul was a Jew, though he claimed Roman citizenship. He taught no such
doctrine that Jews were the slaves of Christians because they conspired in
the death of Christ. In his desire to bring all to Christ he declared (Gal.
3:28): “There is neither Jew nor Greek, there is neither bond nor free, there
is neither male nor female: for ye are all one in Christ Jesus.” But that was
before the Romans took over control of the Christian church and established
their juridical concepts of ‘interdict’, ‘delict,’ and hierarchical
authority.

Jesus Christ died to save all who truly accept him as Savior. He died to set
all men free, and by his death could have enslaved no one. No true Christian,
grateful for having been made free himself by the death of Christ, could ever
bring himself to believe that the act that made him free made his Jewish
neighbor his slave. But it is only in predominantly Protestant countries that
Jews have been able to exercise their equal rights with Christians before the
law.

The solution of the problem of anti-Semitism awaits official recognition of
similar rights for Jews from the Roman Catholic church and governments of
Roman Catholic countries.

1. cf. Migne, Patrologia, Vol. 27, p. 1291. For other decrees of the Popes
against the Jews, see our pamphlet: “How the Popes Treated the Jews.”
[Available from LutheranLibrary.org —Ed]↩
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Will the Real Antichrist Please Stand
Up

A true biblical description of the Antichrist based on history.

The Real Catholic Church Of Christ

Nothing has contributed more to discredit belief in God and the redemptive
work of Christ than this attempt of Roman Catholic theologians to prove their
dogmas by their trick syllogistic reasoning. It has driven many to atheism or
complete agnosticism. Worst of all, it has caused many millions of well-
intentioned and sincere seekers after God to lapse into religious
indifferentism.

Jezebel Abroad In America
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Much idolatry is flaunted in the faces of Christians today. Pictures of
people suppliant before images abound in the secular press, and on tens of
thousands of movie screens idolatrous displays and worshiping before images
have become the regular diet of the American public.Paganization of the life
of a people is a gradual process. Satan does not make his initial attack in
the open.

A Kingly Priesthood

The history of the Popes is in direct contradiction to the teaching of Peter.
Instead of following Peter, the Popes have imitated the Caesars of the Roman
empire and the Pontifex Maximus of the pagan religion of Rome, whose title
they appropriated.
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